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Kit Knudsen

From: Tom Morrison <marketing@sdcsecurity.com>

Sent: Wednesday, December 01, 2021 7:13 AM

To: Kit Knudsen

Subject: SDC Price Increase Coming February 1st, 2022

Intended price i ncrease to our  pr oducts effective F ebruary 1st,  2022. We ar e in the pr ocess of updati ng our Price List . M ore details will follow  

 

  

To Our Valued Partners, 

  

In order to minimize the disruption to your business planning efforts, 

we are providing you with this advanced notice of an intended price 

increase to our products effective February 1, 2022. There will be an 

increase ranging between 3 – 5% on all SDC products. 

  
   



2

   

We are in the process of updating our Price List. More details will 

follow towards year end. I suggest that where possible, you and your 

customers place orders now thru January 31, 2022 to lock in pricing – 

and product availability - before the increase goes into effect. 

  

 

Thank you for your continued support. Please contact me with any 

questions. 

  

Press On, 
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1.800.413.8783 

  

sdcsecurity.com 
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